
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 9th October 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

 

One Way System Update 

Please ensure that you are all sticking to the one way system at the start and the end of 

the school day, especially by the main gate. A couple of afternoons this week the gate 

has become fairly crowded, please follow the arrows on the floor to ensure you are  

entering and exiting via the correct side of the gates. We have now changed the one 

way system so that the quiet garden is avoided, we will keep an eye on how the new  

layout is working over the next week. Thank you for your continued support with this. 

 

Harvest Celebrations 

Our annual Harvest celebrations are approaching and this year we will be doing things 

very differently! This year’s celebrations will be conducted virtually due to the on-going 

Covid-19 restrictions and the theme for this year’s celebrations is ‘Wonderful World  

Well-Being’. Thank you to everyone who has already sent in photographs and  

descriptions, please keep them coming in! Details of food bank donations for this year 

are on the harvest letter, please contact the office if you have any questions. 

 

 

Nuts & Allergies 

Just a gentle reminder that children must not bring nuts into school as a snack or part of 

cakes / biscuits made as part of homework challenges. Nuts have been identified as an  

allergy in the school so we must eliminate any potential contact. Thank you for your  

understanding and for the amazing homework challenges we are continuing to see! 

 

 

Wrap Around Care Update 

A notice for parents who use our after school club provision. Following an update to 

the risk assessment, after school club will return to its previous location at the front of 

the school from Monday onwards. We are still unable to offer extra-curricular clubs 

and will keep all parents updated once we know more about starting them again. 

Thank you to the support staff who run our wrap around care so safely and  

brilliantly. 

 

For all of the latest news and updates, please check out the St Uny CE Academy Facebook page: https://

www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 

 

Mr Hoskins - Head of School 



THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or trust) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Empathy and Listening’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ‘Respect’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Respect’ in Collective Worship and each 

week in classes.  

Attendance—our target for overall attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nasal Flu Vaccination—Friday 16th October 

Please don’t forget to consent to the Nasal Flu Vaccination if you would 

like your child to have it.  The deadline for submitting the form is 

Wednesday 14th October  https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/

Forms/Flu The school code is: EE143099  

Tehidy 100% Zennor 98.6% Wheal Dream 96.9% 

Kynance 98% Godrevy 94.8% Morvah 100% 

Poldark 97.1% Mousehole 94.8% Whole School 97.6% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2020-21 
 

Friday 16th October 2020 

Nasal Flu Vaccination for YR-Y6 

Friday 23rd October 2020 

Friends of St Uny AGM 7pm 

Mon 26th Oct—Fri 30th Oct 2020 

Half term 

Friday 20th November 2020 

Wizard of Oz Panto 

Monday 21st Dec—Fri 1st Jan 

Christmas holidays 

Monday 4th January 2021 

Inset day 

Friday 12th February 2021 

Inset day 

Mon 15th Feb—Fri 19th Feb 2021 

Half term 

Fri 2nd April—Fri 16th April 2021 

Easter Holidays 

Friday 30th April 2021 

Inset day 

Monday 3rd May 2021 

Bank Holiday 

Friday 28th May 2021 

Inset day 

Mon 31st May—Fri 4th June 2021 

Half term 

Monday 7th June 2021 

Inset day 
Friday 23rd July 2021 

Break up for the summer 

Huge congratulations to this year's newly elected School Council 

who are proudly showing off their new badges! We can't wait to 

get started on this year's projects #pupilvoice  

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu

